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Dear Glenville State College Pioneers:  

 

Everyone here at GSC is looking forward to welcoming you to campus this fall. We have been planning in partnership 

with local healthcare professionals in order to safely do just that. However, we must all do our part. 

 

In accordance with our return to campus plan and to ensure you have a seamless transition to our campus for the fall 

semester, we expect all students to be tested for COVID-19 prior to their arrival at Glenville State. 

 

Our hope is for you to be tested and have results obtained one week prior to returning to campus. All students should get 

tested on their own in their home communities with a PCR-based COVID-19 test. The results of those tests should be 

brought to campus upon returning or shared with GSC beforehand (sent from the healthcare facility performing the test 

via email to admissions@glenville.edu or by fax to (304) 462-0578). 

 

We understand that some students may not be able to obtain a COVID-19 test in their area for various reasons or that, 

even if a test is performed, results may not be returned by the time you come to GSC. If that is the case, know that you are 

still able to come on campus for orientation or move-in activities. 

 

Immediately upon arrival for orientation or move-in activities, all students will be directed to the Waco Center to be tested 

with an on-campus, rapid antigen-based COVID-19 test. Commuters and students residing off-campus are all also 

expected to abide by the testing requirements. 

 

Students will receive information about orientation and/or move-in/check-in activities and dates in a separate email. 

 

To ensure the continued safety of the campus community, testing will continue throughout the fall semester for all 

students, faculty, and staff. 

 

Your health and safety are of the highest concern for me and my colleagues. We hope this plan may alleviate any 

concerns that you may have, but we welcome any questions. You can find additional information by clicking here and 

reviewing the documents or you may email returntocampus@glenville.edu for other questions. 

 

We are anxiously awaiting your presence here at Glenville State. Until then please remember to wear a mask when 

appropriate, practice good hand hygiene, and stay socially distant. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mark A. Manchin 

President 

Glenville State College 
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